
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

22nd October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
FRANCE RESIDENTIAL VISIT – 22nd March 2021 to 26th March 2021 
 
I am writing to confirm that the residential visit to France in March 2021 will be going ahead with 40 
children taking part and we have now set up SchoolMoney so that you can start to pay for the trip.  
The first deadline for you to meet is to pay the first non-refundable deposit of £75 by 1st November 
2019.  The second non-refundable deposit of £75 is due by 31st January 2020.  
 
The total cost of the trip is £400 and full payment must be made by Monday 4th January 2021.  You 
can pay as little or as much as you wish, at intervals that suit you, until the full amount is paid by this 
deadline.   
 
Children will benefit from the many experiences this trip offers – team building, cultural and 
historical.  Thank you for your continued support to make our trip to France possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr P Mullins 
Headteacher 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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